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Valerie Morse 
fyi-request-3300-3ff3b5fc@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
24 November 2015 
 
Dear Valerie 
 
RE:  OIA 2015-16-28: Wynyard at Kingdom Security Conference 
 
Dear Valerie 
 
Thank you for your email received by New Zealand Trade and Enterprise (NZTE) on Friday 30 
October 2015 concerning an Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request.  
 
You requested the following information: 
 

• Can you please advise what, if any assistance/support NZTE has provided to 
Wynyard, Eagle Technologies, Palantir, Tait Communications, Endace and Gallagher 
Security for attendance at overseas conferences/trade shows/meetings/marketing 
events since January 2013?  

• I have already received information about the Security Technology Alliance of which 
Wynyard/Tait/Endace/Gallagher are members. It is not necessary to duplicate material 
previously provided. 

 
Eagle Technologies and Palantir are not companies NZTE works with.  
 
We note your email is headed “Wynyard at Kingdom Security Conference”. NZTE has not 
supported Wynyard’s attendance at this conference.  
 
NZTE does not specifically provide financial support for attendance at trade shows, 
conferences, or marketing events. 
 
NZTE assists companies boost their global reach and market knowledge through its 
international contacts around the world.  This can include: 

• organising and facilitating events in international markets, such as missions and in-
market events 

• co-hosting and providing support for company-led events and meetings with key 
customers to showcase their products and services 

• supporting participation in international events, including trade shows where there is a 
New Zealand presence or New Zealand pavilion. 
 

This response fully covers the information you requested.   
 
You have the right under section 28(3) of the Act to seek an investigation and review from the 
Ombudsman.  The contact details are: 
 

 



 

 

Office of the Ombudsman 
PO Box 10 152 
Wellington 6143 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Fiona Acheson 
DIRECTOR – BOARD AND MINISTERIAL  
 
 


